

Friezland Primary School

'A Family Committed to Making a Difference'

Church Road, Greenfield, Oldham, OL3 7LN.

Tel No: 01457 872601

E-Mail: info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk Website: www.friezlandschool.co.uk Headteacher: Miss R Hill B.A. (Hons) PGCE

20thSeptember 2024



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are often asked to recommend revision or practise books to use at home, by families who want to do some additional work, beyond the home learning which is set by the class teacher. Therefore, we like to source activity books that are child-friendly and accessible, so that the children can enjoy doing 'snippets' at home to consolidate their learning. **These books are 10-minutes weekly!**

As we are at the start of the year, we suggest choosing the books from the children's **previous** year. For example, if they have just started Year 4, we would recommend the Year 3 books to practise and consolidate, and/or the current year group so that they can access the activities as and when we've covered the content in school. We advise *against* buying books for the year group above, i.e. Year 4 pupil ordering Year 5 books. For our new Reception parents, these books are just a suggestion for any who are interested.

For Year 6 pupils, we recommend the study and question book bundle. We will host a SATS information workshop on 21st October and will explain more then.









